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From: Josh

Sent: February 22, 2022 6:14 AM
To: Clerks

Subject: Rez. #21-03

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through
email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

Hi Burnaby Council,

I'm writing in support of this rezoning. There is a critical housing shortage in Burnaby and the rest of the Lower
Mainland, so supporting additional housing is vitally important to the wellbeing of Burnaby residents.

Josh Batterink
2225 Holdom Ave, Burnaby, BC V5B 278



